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Online  
Appointment 
Booking 

Did You Know? You 
can book your appoint-
ments online. Since 1st 
January 2016 1,401 
appointments have 
been booked online.  
Ask at reception or go 
to our website for 
more details on how to 
register for this useful 
service. 
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Welcome  
To the Winter edition of the Rectory 
Meadow Surgery Newsletter.   

During this cold weather our attention, 
once again, turns to Żflu! DonŻt put your-
self at risk—read about who is vulnerable 
below. 

The Patients Group has been busy again 

organising activities to address the needs 

of carers, and those at risk or suffering 

from diabetes and strokes. The group also 

worked with local schools to identify the 

top needs of young people. Read how you 

can be involved on page 4. 

źFlu Vaccinations—Final Call! 
We are coming to the end of our Seasonal źFlu campaign 
for 2016/17 and would urge anyone who is entitled to a 
free vaccination who has not already had one, to make an 
appointment with our Practice Nurses. 

Am I at greater risk from the effects of seasonal flu? 

Even if you feel healthy, you should definitely consider 
having the free seasonal flu vaccination if you have any of 
the conditions we listed in great detail in our October 2016 Newsletter. (An archive of 
newsletters can be found at the bottom of the RMS website.) 

FRIENDS of Rectory Meadow Surgery 
What is 20 years between FRIENDS? Our closest supporters worked hard, took over 
large areas of the surgery and ran a Cafe and Christmas Market in the meeting room on 

the last day of November; our prize-laden raffle and May PayneŻs Tom-
bola mingled with patients in the waiting area. 

This was the last of 9 events run during the year and paid for a new 
Cryotherapy gun to replace an old stalwart (the gun – not the medic!])
which had applied liquid nitrogen to warts and other skin lesions on a 
regular basis for the past 20 years and was now beyond repair – unlike 
most members of our redoubtable committee who have been źmendedŻ
by the NHS and pitched back into service!           . . . $­«♫«ÄXT ­« °JzX ǎ 

http://www.rectorymeadowsurgery.co.uk/website/K82001/files/Newsletter%20Template%20October%202016%20(amended).pdf
http://www.rectorymeadowsurgery.co.uk/info.aspx?p=5
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Reception Bulletin Board 

Staff Training 
Staff training is a key part of ensuring we 
offer you the best possible service.  

The surgery will be closed from 1pm on the 
following dates:  

¶ Thur 19 Jan 2017 

¶ Wed 15 Feb 2017 

¶ Tue 14 Mar 2017 

If you need a doctor urgently, and it canŻt 
wait until the surgery is open again at 
8.30am the following day, please call Bucks 
Urgent Care, our Out of Hours Provider, on 
01296 850011.    

For repeat prescription, test results and oth-
er non-urgent matters please wait until we 
are open again the following morning. 

Rectory Meadow Surgery 

School Lane 

Amersham 

Bucks 

Phone: 01494 727711 

Fax:  01494 431790 

www.rectorymeadowsurgery.co.uk 

Travel Vaccinations 

Please allow plenty of time to book your travel 

vaccinations. A minimum of two weeks is re-

quired before you travel for the vaccinations to 

be effective. 

Several common vaccinations are available free 

on the NHS (e.g. Typhoid, Hepatitis A) while oth-

ers need to be paid for prior to ordering (e.g. Jap-

anese Encephalitis, Rabies).  

Please enquire at Reception about booking an 

appointment for known vaccine requirements, 

for seeking advice from one of our Practice Nurses if you do not know which ones you will 

need, and for paying for more exotic vaccines to be ordered in advance. 

In all cases, please bring along a completed copy of our Travel Risk Assessment Form so that 

they can give you appropriate advice. This is available on our website or at Reception. 

Minor Injuries and Illness Unit (MIIU) 

Unfortunately, we are not able to treat minor injuries, especially if stitches or X-rays may be re-

quired. 

The closest MIIU is based at Wycombe Hospital for this type of treatment. S
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FRIENDS —$­«♫«ÄXT Z³­ª °JzX ǌ 

. . . Thanks go in particular to long-serving Barbara Beeson who retired from 

the Committee in the autumn; to Drene de Silva who has stepped down from 

the tasks of Events Co-ordinator; and to źmiracle patientŻMyra Webb who 

continues (between operations) to organise the books and puzzles at the 

Surgery with the help of the Reception staff to provide a steady income of 

around £1,000 in the last few years and covers the cost of calibration and maintenance of 

medical equipment previously provided.  

Grateful thanks go in absentia to former FRIENDS Elizabeth Rose and Rita Coles whose 

planned support stretched beyond their lives to ensure that our work continues.     

 

To join FRIENDS, volunteer, make a comment or donation — please contact  

Graham Cook or Janet Cussans  

XªJ Ӂ :  graham.cook@fast.org  or °|­«X: 01494 725250  

Patients Group Stroke Information Meeting 

On the 17th November we held our 4th Patients Group information event. A lively 
presentation from the Stroke Association was heard by 52 patients, who in their turn 
were equally lively in submitting a multitude of relevant questions.  

Suzy Imeson managed to handle these well and we all left with more information about 
Stroke & TIA. 

As a Patients Group we would like to hear of suggestions for future information event!   

Understanding our three patients groups 

Rectory Meadow Surgery has three separate participation groups for patients you can  

join. They are: 

¶ FRIENDS of the Surgery (Fundraising)  

¶ Patients Participation Group (PPG—Patient/Staff communication)  

¶ Meadowlarks Exercise Class (Wellbeing) 

You can read much more about their background and what they do at a link on the Pa-

tients Group page of the RMS website.  

http://www.rectorymeadowsurgery.co.uk/website/K82001/files/ThreePatientGroups.pdf
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Rectory Meadow  
Patients Group 

Contact us at rmspatients@nhs.net  

Who are we? 
We communicate between You and the Practice. Our aim is to improve the quality of 

the service provided and develop a sense of partnership. Our job is to represent your 

best interests, so your views are warmly welcomed.  

Patients Group News 

As we go into 2017 we look forward to arranging more events 
of interest to our patients, becoming more involved in the 
groups and organisations which aim to deliver healthcare, and 
increasing the membership of our Patients Group. All of these 
are important if we are to achieve our aims and objectives.   

Last year we arranged events covering carersŻawareness, dia-
betes and strokes as well as promoting a study in two local 
schools to find out what medical services teenagers require. We 
were also able to survey and help to improve the collection of 
prescriptions. 

We hope that you have noticed changes in the website and 
have found making appointments and ordering repeat prescrip-
tions online a much easier process.  We strongly encourage you 
to use these online services which are efficient and save time 
for both patients and RMS staff at busy times.  Just click on the żRegister for these online ser-
vicesŽbox on the website to start the process.  We can give you assistance if it would be 
helpful. 

As well as being involved in organisations like Healthwatch, we are also members of the Na-
tional Association for Patient Participation (NAPP) and have taken the first steps in establish-
ing a local network of Patient Participating Groups as a forum enabling us to benefit from and 
share in other Patient GroupŻs ideas and activities. 

The number of RMS patients who have become members of the Patient Group has grown 
over the last year.  The more patients who get involved, the more we can promote co-
operation between the patients and the Practice for the benefit of both ensuring that the 
practice is able to respond to the views, needs and experiences of its patients.  Your PPG is 
an important link in this chain 

If you have not already joined the Patient Group we strongly urge you to join us now.  Just 
email me at rmspatients@nhs.net.   There are no obligations, there is no cost and although we 
do have four meetings a year and would love to see you, there is no obligation to attend.  As a 
member we will keep in touch to let you know any developments and perhaps ask for your 
views on matters of interest as they arise.  We feel that we are fortunate to be part of a Prac-
tice which supports our efforts and we hope that you will want to join us. 

The Committee joins me in wishing you the best of health for 2017. 
 
Peter Metcalf 
Chairman 
Rectory Meadow Surgery Patient Group 
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